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To:  East Allegheny School District Families 

From:  Donald L. MacFann, Superintendent 

Date:  March 13, 2020 

Re:  COVID-19: SCHOOL CANCELLATION 

 

 

At this time, the East Allegheny School District will be closed Monday, March 16, 2020 through Friday 

March 27, 2020.  Staff will report on Monday, 3/16/2020 to determine a plan and preparation for student 

instruction to continue.    We will reevaluate and take action as we deem appropriate as the COVID-19 

pandemic plays out.  

 

Again—the East Allegheny School District will be closed March 16 through March 27, 2020.    

 

In preparation for providing continued instruction for our students, a survey robocall will be placed to all 

parents.  We ask that you please participate in the survey so that the District can plan accordingly to 

student needs.    

 

Thank you for your cooperation and diligence during this time. .  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Don L. Mac Fann 

Superintendent of Schools.      
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